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Area 5's Fall Leadership Conference was held in Aledo,
Texas, and it was still a success! Thank you to all of you who
attended. We truly loved meeting you and are grateful to
have seen your participation in our breakout sessions.
Hopefully, you had a great time meeting like-minded
students, took advantage of the chance to dive deeper
into healthcare, and made some great HOSA memories!

" A R E A  5  I S  L I V E "
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An immense amount of spirit was demonstrated by
the chapters that attended FLC, but the one that
showed the most energy and enthusiasm was
Central High School!

Remember to grab all of your hot pink items to show
your Area 5 spirit at the Spring and State Leadership
Conference. We are looking forward to seeing who
will  be the next winner of the spirit stick award!



M O R E  P I C S  F R O M  F L C

BE THE MATCH AWARD

The officers cannot thank you enough for helping
our national service project held through Be The
Match. At FLC, we raised a whopping total of $243
from selling our “Excel In Your Passion” tattoos to go
towards our project. Although many chapters
bought our tattoos, the chapter that contributed the
most was Copperas Cove High School!

In your own chapters, please continue to help Be
The Match by hosting fundraisers and registry drives.
Some places you can host these events include the
following: football games, 5k walks, restaurants,
parks, and even car washes!



SPRING LEADERSHIP
CONFERENCE

In the time that is left until the Spring Leadership
Conference, be sure to continue preparing!. SLC is
another conference where you will get the chance to
unite with members that are just like you. We cannot
wait for you to be recognized for your hard work on
February 3-4, 2022 in Southlake, Texas! The theme for
the Area 5 SLC is “Surpass Your Limits.”  

Our social at SLC will consist of an Uno tournament with
a free snack bar to refuel on, so bring your own Uno
cards to contribute!  Additionally, we will be selling SLC
stickers for our service project which will have Be The
Match information on the back of them, so make sure
to bring some extra cash as well!

S O C I A L  M E D I A  H A N D L E S

To be featured on our social media and in our future recaps, please send your chapter
photos and information to us through the three options below! We look forward to

highlighting all of the hard work you and your chapter have done because you deserve
the recognition!

Instagram:  @officialtxhosaarea5



Twitter:  @txhosaarea5



Email:  texasarea5hosa@gmail.com







ONCE AGAIN, THANK YOU!
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Coming together, the officers aspire to continue to help all of you become
great future health professionals. We overall hope that our work in

preparing for the year reflects in our conferences!



Sincerely, 
Hannah,  Abhi,  Trinity,  Haley,  & Lori




U P C O M I N G  D A T E S

Online Testing:  November 29th - December 1st,
2022




Area 5 SLC:  February 3rd-4th, 2023



State:  March 28th-31st, 2023



ILC:  June 21st-24th, 2023


